
NEWS & EVENTS
Note from the Manager, Scott Neal:
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Winter Rates
December 1st - February 28th

Weekday Rates: Monday - Thursday: $25.00

Weekend Rates: Friday - Sunday: $30.00 

Weekday Twilight: Monday - Thursday: $20.00

Weekend Twilight: Friday - Sunday: $25.00

 The Turkey Shoot Tournament was a big success with good

weather to go along with it. I want to thank all those who

participated and hopefully you enjoyed your turkey that you

picked up after the event.

New Rental Clubs have arrived! Many people take advantage

of the rentals and at $8.00 you can’t get a better deal

anywhere. The one thing that I ask of all the people who use

them is, please take care of them as if they were your own.

We currently have 2 sets of Titleist Golf Clubs for sale. Ask Golf Shop

Personnel for details.

We are still fighting this issue of golf carts losing their charge and breaking

down during your round because of battery issues. We are actively working

towards a resolution regarding this. Please be sure to have the Pro Shop

number on hand (804) 734-2899 and we will send someone out right away

with a new cart. 



WEEKLY LUNCH
SPECIALS $9.25

Spicy Chicken Sandwich 

Pot Roast

Tuna or Chicken Wrap

Fried Chicken, Mashed

Potatoes & Green Beans

Pork or Chicken Sliders

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday

The Cardinal Golf Club Quick

Service Restaurant is open

Monday - Friday 8:00 AM to

2:00 PM and Saturday and

Sunday 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM

**Weekly specials will not be

available December 17

through January 3.**

Golf Pro Tip
When hitting Iron shots, remember, the divot happens in front of the ball, not behind

it. Some people don’t create divots when they swing but I guarantee they at least

brush the grass when swinging. If you’re having trouble making solid ball contact,

imagine a piece of grass or something else that’s just in front of the ball. When making

your swing you have to brush that piece of grass. If you do that and your clubface is

square to the target, I bet you’ll hit a pretty solid golf shot.

Wish we could say different from November Newsletter but we continue to be very

wet on the Course. The one thing that has changed is, we have had enough cold

weather to kick the grass into its dormant stage. We have begun our pigment

applications on greens for winter color.  Our fall/winter mowing heights are in place.

Occasional mowing/rolling of Greens Complexes will occur when weather allows.

Maintenance Update from the
Superintendent, Billy Edwards

The Holiday Sale is going on now!  15% to 25% discount on select golf shop

merchandise and hard goods. Check with the Pro Shop Staff to determine your

holiday discounts. Spend $100 or more and receive a Complimentary Round of

Golf / Cart Included. Sale ends December 31.


